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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back – we hope you had a good Easter break 
 
The School has recently signed up to Parentinfo which is a collaboration between Parent Zone (an 
organisation which is working to make the internet safe for parents and children) and CEOP (Child 
Exploitation and Online Protection Centre).  There is now a live feed to their website which can be accessed 
through the School Website.  We would recommend that you take time to look around as there is a lot of 
useful information available. 
 
We recently came across a useful article on how to adjust the privacy settings on various social media apps 
that young adults use, including ooVoo, Facebook, Whatsapp, Minecraft, Snapchat etc. 
 
We would recommend that you look at the following link and check the privacy settings on your child’s 
computers, tablets and phones: 
 
http://parentinfo.org/article/setting-safety-and-privacy-settings-for-social-media-apps 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Gallagher 
School Principal 
email : s.gallagher@theislandproject.co.uk 
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